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	 After serving in Cameroon, Africa, from 2017-2019 and again in 2022, the Armfields are 
back in the U.S. as their youngest son, Jonah, has a rare genetic disorder that requires a team of 
good doctors to monitor. Joe is now serving in Partnership Development (PD) remotely from 
Florida. In this new role as PD Coach, Joe will have an exponential impact on Bible translation as 
he helps to train and equip new and existing missionaries through their PD journey so that they 
can go out into all parts of the world to use their own skills to advance the urgent work of Bible 
translation. Joe will also be using his IT background to help streamline the technologies used by 
the PD department.

	 No matter what's been going on in our lives, we thank our God for giving us the strength to 
endure through any hardships; even though they can feel insurmountable at times. We are also 
praising God for some increases in our monthly financial partnership. We are excited to announce 
we are now over 78% of our Wycliffe ministry monthly budget! Our faith goal of April 1 is fast 
approaching and we would ask for continued prayers for our partnership development work. Our 
partnership building is not just about finances, but about building a stronger relationship with 
people. In fact, the most important way we can build a relationship is by praying for one another. 
We are not only investing in a relationship with you, but together, we are investing in the idea of a 
world where every tribe, nation, and tongue worships God in their own heart language. That is 
why we have decided to dedicate our lives to supporting the work of Bible translation and we love 
to see our family and friends be a part of that too! 


Prayer Requests... 
• Pray for our medical appointment for Jonah and for clear understanding of what he needs.

• Please pray for God to bring us to 100% monthly partnership by our faith goal of April 1. 

• Pray for our conversations as we continue reaching out to new and existing partners. 

• There is a house we want to buy in Titusville, Florida. Please pray for the process and for 

good favor with the owner that we would agree on a fair price. We are ready to settle down 
in our own house; one with an actual kitchen and bedroom for the kids. 


• Please pray for the deaf communities around the world, that the work of Bible translation 
would exponentially increase.


	 Until all have heard the Good News in their own heart language, 

	 	 	 	 	 	                                               Joe & Emily 

To access our blog: thearmfields.wordpress.com


To support us financially: wycliffe.org/partner/theArmfields

https://thearmfields.wordpress.com/

